
 
Newsletter No 7         Tuesday 18th October 2016 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As half term approaches it’s hard to believe we are 
already 1/6th of the way through the school year. 
There are lots of exciting things to look forward to 
between now and the Christmas break.  

 

Come and join us This Friday… 
 
 
 
 
 
This Friday (21st) is a Non Uniform Day to raise 
funds for Stand up to Cancer. We suggest a 
donation of £1.  
 
We invite parents to join us on the playground at 
2.45pm for our Conker Festival. This will be an 
opportunity to come and play with your child in the 
fresh air whilst supporting their social skills. During 
this time you will also be able to visit the Book Fair 
with your child in the Willow Classroom (so bring 
some money!)  
 

 
 
 
 
We are part of the Essex Children’s University and 
invite children in years 3 – 6 to sign up! I will be 
telling the children a lot more about it on Friday 
and they will come home with some additional 
information along with a ‘provisional passport’ to 
get them started. I will also be doing a brief 
presentation for parents who wish to attend at 
3.00pm on Friday afternoon in the school hall. 

 
We are excited to be launching our new winter 
school dinner menus after half term. Please see 
the attached document for the exciting meal 
choices!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All this week we will be collecting food for the 
Brentwood Foodbank. Donations can be brought 
to reception or children can bring them in and add 
to the display themselves.  
https://brentwood.foodbank.org.uk/about/ 
 #SPREADTHEHAPPINESS 

 

 
Parent teacher consultations will be held on the 
8th, 9th & 10th of November. Online booking opens 
using your eSchools account via our school 
website at 6.00pm this Friday. Please contact the 
school office if you have any difficulties booking 
online.  
 
We look forward to seeing lots of you on Friday 
afternoon at 2.45pm for bread, conkers, book 
buying and Children’s University information! 

 
 

Matt O’Grady, 

 Headteacher  
 

Follow us on twitter 
@westhorndonprim 

 
 


